1616 McCormick Drive, Largo, MD 20774 • pgplanning.org • Maryland Relay 7-1-1

DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BULLETIN

Bulletin No. 2-2024

SUBJECT: Development Review Application Acceptance

RESOURCE: Development Review Division

DATE: May 9, 2024

We are thrilled to announce that www.pgplanning.org, your go-to resource for all things related to community planning and development, will soon be undergoing significant improvements! Our goal is to enhance your online experience and provide easier access to valuable information and services.

Here's a sneak peek at some of the upcoming enhancements:

- <u>User-Friendly Interface</u>: Say goodbye to clunky navigation! Our new website will feature a streamlined, user-friendly interface designed to make finding information quicker and simpler than ever before.
- <u>Mobile Responsiveness</u>: Accessing our website on your smartphone or tablet? The revamped www.pgplanning.org will be fully optimized for mobile devices, ensuring a seamless browsing experience on the go.
- <u>Better User Experience</u>: Our new website design will provide a better experience for everyone. Streamlined content and new site organization will help users find what they need faster.
- **ADA Compliance:** We are committed to being accessible to as many people as possible and have enhanced the accessibility of our website.
- <u>Faster Updates</u>: Our new website platform is easier and faster for us to use. What does that mean for you? Faster updates and improvements going forward. Now, that is a win-win.

We can't wait for you to experience these exciting improvements firsthand! Keep an eye out for the official launch announcement in the coming weeks. Thank you for your continued support and participation in shaping the future of our community.